
 

Thank you!
 

Cub Scout Troop 131 along with Lawton's 5th 
graders tackle hunger together

  

 

Food Gatherer’s Drive
 

The month of November 2024  

Dear Lawton Community,  
 

Cub Scout Pack 131 (Chartered by the American Legion Post 46) will be collecting non-

perishable food and personal care items for the Food Gatherers of Ann Arbor in the Lawton 

neighborhood on November 9th.  
 

In addition, Lawton's 5th graders have arranged for a collection box near the office at 

Lawton during the entire month of November. All types of non-perishable donations are 

accepted, but the most needed items are listed below.  Please send food and/or personal 

care items with your Leopard to Lawton any school day in November.  
 

Most Needed Food Items 

● Hearty soups (beef stew, chili, etc.) 

● Canned meats (tuna fish, chicken, etc.) 
● Canned vegetables 

● Packaged pasta and rice 

● Ensure and other nutritional 

supplement drinks 
● Condiments 

● Baking and cookies supplies (flour, 

sugar, oil, etc.) 
● Whole grain cereal and oatmeal 

● Nut butters or jelly 

● Kid-friendly snacks (granola bars, 

goldfish, etc.) 
● Baby food and formula 

Most Needed Personal Care Items 

● Diapers and wipes 

● Toothpaste and toothbrushes 

● Soap and shampoo 

● Disposable razors 

 

Please note: Food Gatherers prefer low/no sodium canned food and food made from whole grains. 

We cannot accept opened containers and expired products. Please avoid items with glass packaging. 

 


